
October 5, 2015 
The Board of Brown County Commissioners met in regular session with the following members present: Chairman Warren 
Ploeger, Steve Roberts and Keith Olsen. Also present was County Clerk Melissa Gormley.  County Attorney Kevin Hill was 
present for a portion of the meeting.  Warren Ploeger opened the meeting at 8:00 a.m  
 
MINUTES 
Motion by Steve Roberts to approve the minutes of September 30, 2015.  Seconded by Keith Olsen.  Motion carried.  
 
SIGNAGE PROJECT 
Commissioner Ploeger, District #1 Road Foreman Herb Roland, and Tom Bennett, BG Consultants, met to review the signage 
project.  They have come to an agreement on what yet needs to be done. 
 
ROD 
Nellie Brockhoff presented to the commissioners the Heritage Trust Fund amount that Brown County has generated.  
Brockhoff stated that she would like to see historical sites in Brown County apply for the money through the Kansas Historical 
Society. 
 
BROWN COUNTY CLERK 
Judge Weingart swore Melissa Gormley in as Brown County Clerk. 
 
Motion by Warren Ploeger to adjourn.  Seconded by Steve Roberts.  Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 9:33 a.m.  The next 
meeting will be held on Monday October 12, 2015. 


